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Guests’ and Prospective Members’ Attendance at Meetings

All guests, visiting Rotarians, and prospective members of the
Rotary Club of Indio are welcome to attend regular lunch meetings
of the club.

The cost of lunch for persons who are specific, personal guests of a
member will be paid by the hosting member, regardless of the
guest’s possible intention to join the club.

The cost of lunch for persons who come to the meeting on their own
will be paid by themselves. (i.e. visiting Rotarians, prospective
members)

The cost for lunch for a guest who is attending the meeting at the
invitation of the club (e.g. making a presentation) will be paid by the
club. In addition, the cost for lunch for a second representative from
the presenting organization will be paid by the club. Additional
representatives will be responsible for the cost of their lunch, unless
otherwise paid for by a member of the club.

For any guest who indicates they are a prospective member, on the
occasion of their second attendance at a lunch meeting of the club,
the cost of their lunch for the second meeting will be paid for by the
club. The cost for lunch for any prospective member at the third and
subsequent meetings will be the responsibility of the prospective
member.




